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COVID-19 BULLETIN 3 
CURRENT AS AT 22 MARCH 2020 

CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC 

CLOSURE OF MOSQUES AND ISLAMIC CENTRES 

 

The Prime Minister has announced the closure of all Places of Worship 

from midday Monday 23 March 2020.  

 

 

 

 

 

This is a preventative measure to slow the spread of COVID-19 and is also 

in line with the requirement outlined by the Prime Minister tonight. 

Please avoid hosting or attending group activities of any kind. We request 

you to continue to pray at home.  

For Friday prayers, please pray the four rakaat of Dhuhr prayer, like other 

days, at home. Do not host any Friday congregations in homes, garages, 

parks or halls. 

Failure to comply with this will mean your organisation will be breaking 

the law and you will be liable for all consequences. 

We ask Allah to protect the community from this virus, to cure those who 

are suffering, and to enable a sense of normality to return to society. 

ICQ, CIQ and IMAQ request all Qld mosques  

and Islamic Centres to close until further notice 


